CRAWFORD COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SEEKS NEW SUPERINTENDENT

The Crawford County Board of Education, a school system in Middle Georgia, is
seeking a new superintendent. The system enrollment is 1800 (PK-12). Middle
Georgia Regional Education Service Agency (MGRESA) will assist the Board of
Education with the search for the new superintendent. Interested applicants should
contact Dr. Juli Alligood (478-697-0413) or Dr. Janet Greer (706-302-9911) for
additional information about the application process or visit www.mgresa.org.

Completed application packages for this position must be received by the close of the
business day (5 pm) Friday, October 21, 2022. The application materials must be
emailed to the following address:

Dr. Juli Alligood
jalligood@mgresa.us

For a candidate’s application package to be considered, it must include the
following:

» An Application for Superintendent
» A formal letter of application
» A current resume
» A copy of the Georgia leadership certificate
Or letter of eligibility for PSC Certification
» Names, addresses, and two telephone numbers
(office and home or cell) of three references

Only completed applications that are received by the deadline will be considered.

The Crawford County School System and the Middle GA Regional Educational Service Agency do not discriminate against persons on
the basis of age, race, color, national origin, gender, disability, religion, marital status, veteran staus, sex, or political affiliation in its
employment policies and practices.



